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venience. Being a runner, in his view, Klingle Road is where 
runners do not need to be. 
Doreen Moses, 2737 Devonshire Pl., viewed the city's present 
study of Klingle Road as already being representative of a 
broader scope of issues rather limited interests. 
Unidentified Woman expressed concern about safety around Kl,ingle 
road. 
Ruth Hunsberger, 3606 35th St., made a motion for the Commission 
to sense the sentiment of the present group. 
Robert Solomon summarized the key statements of Mr. Burch and 
urged the Commission to support Mr. Burch's view of keeping 
Klingle Road closed. 

Following comments from the assembly, whose overwhelming 
opinion was to keep Klingle Road closed, Commissioner Blum presented 
a resolution supporting the closure of Klingle Road and its 
conversion to a hiking/biking area. commissioner Mendelson stated his 
reasons against the Commission's taking a position at that time: the 
need for them to see a traffic study; and the possibility for a 
required rulemaking. He also stated his feelings about the 
Commission's opposition to the reopening of Klingle Road and urged 
that a position about this issue not be taken. Commissioner Blum took 
issue with Commissioner Mendelson on his position and reminded him of 
her request to have his constituents present who opposed the 
reopening of Klingle Road to be present at the ANC meeting as well as 
the Commission's earlier decision to delay taking a position until 
hearing a report from D.P.W Several comments were offered by other 
Commissioners. 

A roll call vote was taken: Commissioners Blum and Opacinch 
voted in favor of the resolution. Commissioners Ingram, Mendelson, 
Wamsley, Gordon, and Bates opposed the resolution. commissioner 
Doggett abstained. The resolution was defeated: 2 ayes, 5 nays, and 1 
abstention. 

[The commission recessed at 10:24 p.m. - 10:37 p.m.] 

2. Adas Israel: Commissioner Ingram reported that Adas 
Israel's application had been approved; however, the number of years 
was changed from 8 to 5. 

B. Education: Commissioner Blum presented a resolution 
which included an amendment by Commissioner Mendelson regarding 
inappropriate mailings by the Board of Education. The resolution 
passed unanimously (6 ayes). 

[Commissioners Mendelson and Doggett return at 10:41 p.m.] 

C. Consumer Affairs: 
1. Resolution on Bell Atlantic: Commissioner Wamsley 


